Business Forum Management Committee Meeting

Tuesday 7th February 2006

Present:
Brian Howard

Fuad Saeed


Diz Feeley


Francis Feeley


Pete Handy

In attendance:
Saghir Ahmed


Graham Parker


Tom Coldron

Apologies:
Lee Furness


Janice Young

	
	Action

	1. Welcome and Introductions

Pete welcomed all to the meeting. Graham Parker introduced himself.


	

	2. Chair’s Update

Pete said that he has moved his business out of the office he was occupying and is now not working in the area. He does not intend to work from home permanently and means to get an office back in Burngreave in 6-12 months.

If anyone has an objection to him carrying on in the position of chair of the Business Forum while he is not working in the area then they should talk to Saghir.

Brian said that he was happy for Pete to carry on and that he had been doing a good job.

Saghir suggested that any decision on this could be deferred until the AGM in June. The Business Support Team will ensure that the rest of the Forum is informed.


	All

TC

	3. Business Event Update

Pete congratulated the Business Support Team on the awards event on 2nd February.

Graham gave an update on where we are with the follow up to the event. Letters will be sent to all attendees thanking them for their contribution and asking for feedback. He has received several emails from people thanking him for inviting them and saying what a good event it was. Pete suggested that the forum give a special vote of thanks to Jackie Drayton.

Like last year, a workshop will be put on for the winners on how best to use the award for marketing purposes.

Schools

In the planning for the event there were three separate competitions suggested for schools. The awards for student enterprises were not included in the event due to lack of time and it is planned to run this separately.

The winner of the schools logo competition is to be professionally finished by MM Design and will be presented to the next meeting of the Forum. The Management Committee could then decide if this logo should be put to the AGM as a potential logo for the forum. Pete suggested that if the forum does adopt the logo designed by a school pupil it may produce good publicity.

Messenger

The Messenger does not seem willing to give much space to reporting on the success of the event and the awards. They were to devote half a page to it but then said that they wouldn’t once they heard that half a page of the New Deal section will be covering it. Saghir suggested that forum members could attend the editorial meeting, at which decisions on the content of the next issue are decided democratically. 

Future plans

Pete suggested that for next year’s event perhaps it could be held in Vestry Hall which is due to be finished at the end of February 2007. It could be the first event held there. All agreed that this would be a good venue but a back up venue, such as Verdon Recreation Centre, would be needed in case the refurbishment is behind schedule. 


	GP

GP

	4. New Members

6 new members were approved: Go Local, Ellesmere Children’s Centre, Kurdistan Restaurant, Meridian Communications and Promotions, Norooz Restaurant and I-4-Style. 
For future we need to think about membership – e.g. should any legitimate business be allowed to join?  Should we have some kind of associate membership for part-time self-employed people? The design of the membership application form should also be looked at.


	

	5. Purpose of Forum

Originally the forum was seen as a facilitator. A lot of the last 18 months has been taken up with the masterplan and discussing the location of the new supermarket.

The identity and objectives of the forum now need to be clarified. A clearly defined purpose for the forum will make it more effective. It was agreed that a small working group should be set up to look at this and draw up a set of proposals to be examined by the full meeting.

Pete suggested that putting training within reach of small businesses in the area should be one of the objectives. Other objectives could be; being a voice for local businesses, establishing a business incubation centre, providing information.

Proposals for the objectives of the forum will be presented to the quarterly general meeting of all forum members which will be held in April.


	

	6. Committee Member Representative Updates

No updates.


	

	7. Other Action Points and Matters Arising

None


	

	8. Any Other Business

Saghir handed out flyers for the Shield programme. This is a ten week programme which aims to help people come up with and develop business ideas into a viable business start-up possibility.


	

	9.
Date and Time of Next Meeting

Management Committee Meeting
Tuesday 7th March 2006
Speedicut Works, Harleston Street 6.00 pm

	


